
 

 

 
 

The Bahamas International Securities Exchange Limited (BISX) wishes to notify the public that the 
trading in the BISX Issuer: Bahamas Property Fund Limited (BPF) has been resumed. As a result, 
with effect from 10 a.m., Wednesday, 11 July 2018, BPF shares will be available for trading over 
BISX.  
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Bahamas Property Fund Limited BPF Trading Resumption 
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